
 

 

SEA/JK/da/PGL Boreatton Park 
 

26th May 2023 
 
 
 

 
 
Dear Parent /Carer 

 
Having completed the first half of the GCSE examination series, please see the information below 
regarding next week’s residential trip, to support your child in preparation for the remainder of the 
examination series. Each day, there will be a mixture of revision sessions with your child’s teachers 

and outdoor activities designed to help your child de-stress and re-energise. 
 

- Friday 2nd June: Coach will depart from the Academy at 2:00p.m. 

 

- Sunday 4th June: Coach will return approximately 7:30p.m. (parents/carers will receive a 

text message when 60 mins away). 

  

- Please see suggested pack list overleaf. Please note that none of the planned activities are 

water sports. 

 

- Provisional planned activities include Axe Throwing, Zip Wire, Archery Tag, Giant Swing and 

Capture the Flag. Should you wish to request your child is removed from any of these 

activities, please email the address below. 

 

- The residential address is PGL Boreatton Park, Baschurch, Shrewsbury. Should you require 

emergency contact with your child, please call Mrs Simpson on 07711769922. 

 

- As the weather forecast is currently looking excellent, could I please ask that all pupils are 

supplied with appropriate sun screen protection, ideally factor 50 – this is highly 

important, as unfortunately we are not permitted to provide sun cream to your child, in case 

of any reaction. 

 

- Further information, including an example menu, can be found at https://www.pgl.co.uk/en-

gb/adventure-holidays/centres/boreatton-park. Please note that, whilst there will be three hot 

meals each day, pupils are welcome to bring their own snacks. 

 

- Due to the nature of the trip, please note that there are strict risk assessments in place to 

ensure your child’s safety. However, any behaviour failing to meet the safety requirements 

could result in you being asked to collect your child from the residential and an invoice for the 

cost of the trip being issued. 

We are looking forward to providing your child with a wonderful and supportive experience, but 
should you have any other queries or concerns please email them to 

postbox@bloxwichacademy.co.uk 
 
Yours sincerely  

 
 
 
Mr A Seager 

Headteacher 
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